September 6, 1950.

Mr, Horace C. Boren
Public Relations Department
Braniff International Airwayae
Love Pield

Dallas, Texas

Dear ¥r, Poren:

In going through an accumulation
of unanswered mail on my desk, I found your let-
ter and pictures taken at the ceremonies at the
Greater Fort Yorth International Adirport in July,
They are excellent pictures and you were very
thoughtful to send them along to me for my scrap-
dook of this occasion,

Thanking you, I am

Youre very truly,

AGC smm



